
This Henderson Guitar (Serial Number 525) belonging to Ersel Fletcher was stolen at the Smyth 
County Jam Monday night, August 27, 2012. If you were at the jam and noticed anything or anyone 
suspicious, please contact us and give us the details. Time is of the essence. The guitar was re-
moved from the case and probably carried out in another case. If you saw anyone enter or exit the 
room on the far left in the back, please let us know.  

If you were not at the jam, and have heard or seen anything that may lead to the recovery of this 
guitar please contact us. We need to work together to stop this thief from stealing again. 

 

 

 

 

STOLEN HENDERSON GUITAR  

Even the smallest detail could be very important. 

Contact Information: 
 
Larry or Sandy Hogston     Ersel or Deane Fletcher 
Home: (276) 496-5467     Home: (276) 429-5228  
Cell: (276) 780-3338      Cell: (276) 608-3412  
Email: larry@smythcountyjam.com   Email: deanef2@aol.com 

*****ALERT***** 

Serial Number 525 


